
The Vaucluse
Newsletter 

 NEWS FROM OUR SCHOOL

*Please see the Sentral School Calendar for dates and information on all school events 



The Principal's Report

Dear Vaucluse Families

What a fabulous few weeks we have enjoyed at Vaucluse Public
School, full of science, books and reading goodness, and of course
our regular focus and teaching and learning excellence! Week 5 was
science week – teachers and students alike enjoyed the wonderful
science activities and celebration of science lead by our STEAM
teacher Ms Vial. This week we all enjoyed book week, especially the
wonderful assembly organised by our teacher librarian
extraordinaire, Ms Caesar. Thanks to both Ms Vial and Ms Caesar for
their passion, skill and expertise in bringing this learning alive for
our students.

Next week is SASS week! We are so lucky at Vaucluse Public School
to have a dedicated team of School Administrative and Support Staff
(SASS) who are committed to their role in delivering the best
learning outcomes for your children. Our SASS team includes the
wonderful office staff, School Learning Support Officers, and our
General Assistant who helps look after our beautiful school grounds.
Thanks to all our SASS team for ALL the important work you do – we
are very grateful!

Finally, don’t forget about our Father’s Day breakfast BBQ next
Thursday morning (September 1). We are so pleased to be able to
give dads, Loved Ones and their children an opportunity to join
together at school. However, as our staff will be busy supporting
this event, please do not send children unaccompanied.

Have a lovely weekend and see you next week, for another great
week of teaching and learning at Vaucluse Public School!

Nicole Tainsh 





VPS had a very successful day at the Zone Athletics
Carnival. Congratulations to Billy, Zara, Maya-Jade &

Sophie who qualified for the regional carnival. This is the
highest number of students to progress to the regional

carnival in the last few years. Well done VPS! 

 



Congratulations to our senior
soccer team who won the PSSA

grand final 3-2 on Friday! 
 
 



Book Week 2022

Dreaming with eyes Open 

KA Book Swap!

Pip Smith and Beau Wylie, author
and illustrator of 'Theodore the

Unsure' visited our school on
Monday. They worked with students

to create their very own story  

Mendel & Zoe from K-6D checking out
the books at the book fair! 



Book Week
Costume Parade! 



VPS students & teachers put
together some amazing costumes

for our book week parade! 





Science Week 

Annabelle from 5/6S  was our
science week lolly guessing

competition winner!

Nicholas, Forest & Matilda with
their 'stained glass' cookies 

Cameron from K-6K loved
making 3D glasses

KA used magnifying glasses to
explore our playground close up!



Our students had a fantatsic time with
two special guest artists Becca Hatch
and Hau Latukefu who joined Ricky at

his music lessons last Friday!



Congratulations to our Stage 3 Merit
Award Winners






